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Retraction of ASX Announcement 

 

DGO Gold Limited (ASX code: DGO) refers to the ASX announcement made on 7 February 

2020 titled, “Coziron results highlight Mallina potential”. 

The company retracts the announcement as it contains no new material information to DGO 

and is potentially misleading under Listing Rule 3.1B.  

Investors should not be influenced by the announcement for their investment decisions.  

 

 

Eduard Eshuys 

Executive Chairman 

 


